
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8-10-2020 

Date:      8/18/2020 

Subject: ASSM Update 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Message from Marcus Hensley- 
  

Hello Shipmates, 
  

Our landing date got moved out a week to 8/27.  A flash 
traffic will be sent once we know the time. 
  

Progress at the Memorial site continues and we appreciated 
the assistance in placing our lost boat CMU blocks.  The 
next window where we need people on site is the entire week 
of the 31st as the pavers will be installed at that time.  If you 
can provide some on site time, please reach out to Marcus 
Hensley at: 

marcus.d.hensley@gmail.com or 619-208-8986. 
  

As with the CMU blocks a drawing will be provided to follow 
and I remain confident that Submariners can get the job 
done. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Marcus Hensley 
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a response. 
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